
 

 

 

    DEC 13 1995 

ALBERTA 

ENVIRONMENTAL  
APPEAL BOARD 

 

Alberta 
JUSTICE 

Civil Law Branch 

Our File No.: 

Your File No.: 

Please Reply To: 

0133 
EAB General 

William McDonald 

Barrister and Solicitor  
 

Environmental Law Section  
7th Floor, Oxbridge Place  
9820 - 108 Street  
Edmonton, Alberta  
Canada THE 2J6 

Tal.(403) 497-3498 
Fax.(403)427-4343 

 

1996 ABEAB 1 

December 8, 1995 

Environmental Appeal Board 
#400 Alberta Treasury Branches Plaza 
9925 - 109 Street 
Edmonton, Alberta 
T5K 2J8 

Attention: Laura Haynes  

Dear Ms. Haynes: 

Re: Application No. 001-17485  

I acknowledge receipt of your letter of December 5, 1995. I have been advised that the Director 
of Land Reclamation has not yet issued an approval with respect to this application. At this time, it 
would appear that any Notice of Objection is premature. 

 
William McDonald 
Barrister and Solicitor 

WAM/jt 

cc: Dennis Eriksen  
Larry Brocke 
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